
In his Meeting with Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, the Sudanese Ambassador Praises
the Democratic Experience in Iraq, Expressing his Country’s Will to Develop

the Relations between both Countries

 

The Sudanese ambassador to Iraq extended his congratulations for the success of the Iraqi

experience in holding the parliamentary elections, expressing his country’s will to develop its

relations with Iraq in the best interest of both sister countries and peoples.

This came during a meeting between Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council

of Iraq, held in his office in Baghdad on Thursday, May 15, 2014, and the Sudanese ambassador

to Iraq, Mr. Muhammed Amr Moussa. His Eminence confirmed the strong relations between Iraq and

Sudan, hoping for more cooperation between both countries in different areas.


